
DEADWOOD NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH   

March, 2014 

 

There was one incident reported on West Fork Rd. 

On 2-18-14, noon, a black, older model luxury sedan with tinted 

windows and chrome trim sped down the driveway of a resident who 

was home at the time. On sighting of the resident’s parked car, the black 

sedan abruptly turned around and sped away 

Heads Up:  Police reported that a known drug dealer has been seen in 

Deadwood driving a black sedan or truck.  Tim remains at large.  

To report incidents, call Keith (3502), or Maryanne (3099). 

Next DNW meeting will be March 13, 2014 at 7 p.m. at the Community 

Center. 

To the person(s) who straightened the DNW sign leading to the 

cemetery, on Deadwood Creek Rd, MANY THANKS. 

Submitted by Marina 
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